From:

Brisbane CBD BUG brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com

Subject: Re: Veloway 1 Worrell Street, MacGregor discussion

Date:
To:
Cc:

30 January 2020 at 6:29 am
Grant.A.Keenan@tmr.qgld.gov.au
space4cycling BNE space4cyclingbne@gmail.com, EAST BUG eastbuginc@gmail.com

Hello Grant

Many thanks once again for the opportunity to comment on the the preferred option to improve the V1 along Worrell St between
Laver Stand Veivers St.

This matter was discussed by CBD BUG members at our meeting yesterday.

| am pleased to advise the installation of an on-road segregated bikeway along the eastern side of Worrell St with

improved connections at the north and south ends was endorsed by the members attending, as a an interim solution until the
next widening of the motorway. At this time we would want to see the V1 made continuous at level with the motorway so
people riding bikes can bypass the increased gradient along Worrell St.

Regards

Paul French
Co-convenor
Brisbane CBD BUG
0423 974 825

www.facebook.com/cbdbug
https://twitter.com/cbdbug

GPO Box 2104
Brisbane Qld 4001

On Thu, 16 Jan 2020 at 13:40, space4cycling BNE <space4cyclingbne @gmail.com> wrote:
Thanks Grant,
Belinda Ward from EaST BUG (eastbuginc@gmail.com) and Paul French from CBD BUG (brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com) will be
attending on behalf of Space4cyclingBNE.
| understand that John Prpic from South BUG has also been invited, and will be coming along.

Cheers,
Belinda

Space for Cycling Brisbane

email: Space4CyclingBNE@gmail.com
web: https://space4cyclingbne.com
FB: Space4cyclingBNE on Facebook
Twitter @space4cyclingbn

https://www.instagram.com/space4cyclingbne/

On Wed, Jan 15, 2020 at 4:05 PM Grant A Keenan <Grant.A.Keenan@tmr.gld.gov.au> wrote:

Dear stakeholder

TMR is undertaking a planning study on the V1 at MacGregor.

The aim of the study is to identify the preferred option to improve the cycling infrastructure along Worrell Street between
Laver Street and Veivers Street, which currently consists of a Bicycle Awareness Zone.

To date, TMR has undertaken traffic counts, a parking survey and initial site investigations.

Please let us know who will be representing your organisation at the meeting.

Prior to the meeting at 313 Adelaide Street, could your representative please visit TMR reception on Floor 6 to sign in as a
visitor and ask for Adrian Wilson/Grant Keenan to meet your representative and be escorted to the meeting room.
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If you have any further queries, please contact Grant Keenan on 3066 4338.

Kind regards

Department of Transport and Main Roads
Metropolitan Region / Brisbane Office
Program Delivery and Operations Branch | Department of Transport and Main Roads

PO Box 70 | Spring Hill Qld 4004

Ph: 13 74 68

E: metropolitanregion@tmr.qgld.gov.au
W: www.tmr.gld.gov.au
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